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UPCOMING EVENTS 

4/18  Rattlers Dine Out at         

 Westside Pizza  

4/18   PROJECT SPARK Movie  

            Premier 

4/18 Co-Ed Softball vs. TOL 

4/23 Co-Ed Softball vs. Shasta 

4/25 Co-Ed Softball vs. Rocky Point 

4/26  8th Grade Science Lab 

5/2   Sierra-Cascade Logging  

         Conference  - 5th/6th  

5/9    Sacramento Trip - 4th/5th 

5/11  Cottonwood Rodeo Parade 

5/13  CCCS Board Meeting 

5/23  Open House 

5/24  8th Grade Trip  

5/28  Kindergarten Graduation 

5/30  8th Grade Graduation 

5/31  Last Day of School /  

           Water Day 

DRUG AWARENESS POSTER 

cottonwoodcreekcharter.com 

FIELDHOUSE SPONSORS 

A BIG Thank You to: 

Cottonwood Veterinary Clinic 

Everything Medical 

SL5 Equine 

We appreciate your 3 year 

commitment  to advertise your 

business  on the scoreboard in the 

Fieldhouse Gymnasium. 

YEARKBOOKS FOR SALE 

Yearbooks are on sale for $25 

each.  Yearbook order forms are 

available at the office.  Please 

make checks payable to Cotton-

wood Creek Charter School  

 (CCCS). 

DRAMA CLUB 

Great job Jessica Fletcher and the 

Drama class on an outstanding 

school play this past weekend! 

It was so much fun to watch and 

we can’t wait for next year’s  

performance! 

PIZZA LUNCH ON 4/25 

Order forms and payment are due 

Tuesday, April 23. The cost is 

$5.00 which includes a large slice 

of cheese or pepperoni pizza, 

snack item and a bottled water. 

You may order an extra slice of 

pizza for $2 

Congratulations to the four amaz-

ing winners of our 4th Grade Drug 

Awareness Poster Contest! We are 

so proud of  Emery Haynes with  

1st Place, Shyla Davis with 2nd 

Place, Eliana Hostettler with 3rd 

Place, and Maycee Ritcheson with 

Honorable Mention. Excellent 

work! 

DRESS CODE  

With the good weather we would 

like to remind families about our 

dress code, especially the length 

of shorts.  Our current policy 

states that shorts must have at 

least a 4—5 inch inseam.  Please 

review the full policy on the back 

of the newsletter.   

TEACHER SURVEY 

The Teacher Survey is now open 

through May 3rd. The link will be 

send out via Aeries Communica-

tion and you can find the link on 

our webpage and our private  

Facebook page. Please remember 

to fill out a survey for each of your 

child’s teacher. 




